
TO: Mayor and City Council 

FROM: Dan Howard, Public Works Director 

SUBJECT: Installation of cameras at Archie Swenson Fields 

MEETING DATE: Tuesday, September 6, 2022 

 

BACKGROUND 

Winterized Technology LLC of Cannon Falls submitted a quote of $3,905 

to install a variety of cameras at the Archie Swenson Field complex.  

The concession stand would be monitored with 3 dome cameras, and 

the area around fields 3 and 4 would be monitored with 1 pole 

mounted license plate camera and 2 pole mounted bullet cameras.  

They would also monitor the traffic entering the wood yard.  Some 

additional electrical work will be required for this project. 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 

Motion and approval to move forward with the installation of the 

cameras at Archie Swenson Fields by Winterized Technology LLC at a 

cost of $3,905. 



DATE: August 24, 2022

INVOICE #

BILL TO: City Of Cannon Falls

500 Colvill St W Neil Jenson

Cannon Falls, MN 55009 918 River Rd

651-500-4707 Cannon Falls, MN 55009

507-263-9300

DESCRIPTION  AMOUNT

Avycon 8-channel NVR 6TB 625.00$                                  

Avycon 5mp Vandal Dome Camera (Snack Shack) 3*200 600.00$                                  

Avycon 5mp Bullet Camera (Pole Cameras) 2*250 500.00$                                  

Avycon License Plate Camera 650.00$                                  

Avycon Network System 4 480.00$                                  

Labor 15 hrs @ 55

SUBTOTAL 2,855.00$                               

TAX RATE

"Make all checks payable to Winterized Technology LLC" SALES TAX -$                                        

If you have any questions concerning this invoice                    

Contact Alec @ 651-500-4707 or support@winterizedtech.com LABOR 1,050.00$                               

THANK YOU FOR YOUR BUSINESS! TOTAL 3,905.00$                               

BID


